Atomenergoproekt Defended the Technical Project of “Belene”NPP 
Press Service of “Atomenergoproekt” JSC
 
“Atomenergoproekt” JSC has successfully defended the technical project of Belene NPP, including the safety case interim report (SCIR) and Probabilistic Safety Assessment (PSA). The decision was taken at a technical council of Bulgarian National Electricity Company (NEC), which examined the positive conclusion of the independent Bulgarian and international expert organizations, approved the technical project of “Belene” NPP. 
Technical project of the Bulgarian nuclear power station was carried out during the year. 
The next step will be to get the permission for construction of “Belene” NPP in the Agency for Nuclear Regulation of the Republic of Bulgaria (ANR) and the development of working documents. 

According to General Director of “Atomenergoproekt” JSC Vladimir Generalov, successful defense of the Technical Project marks a significant milestone in the completion of the project construction of “Belene” NPP. 

 “Atomenergoproekt” JSC is general designer of “Belene” NPP, which implements the "turnkey" of Russia’s “Atomstroyexport” company. 

The construction of “Belene” NPP is the largest project of Russo-Bulgarian cooperation. It provides the construction of two power units with VVER-1000 Russian designed reactors. At the “Belene” NPP unique combination of active and passive safety systems will be implemented. It will provide a higher level of security compared with the already implemented projects in the world. 

In 2007, Russia's project "NPP-92", used in the “Belene” NPP, was met all technical requirements of the European Club of operating organizations (EUR) for nuclear power plants with light water reactors of new generation. 
 NPP "Belene» Project   is the only project in Russia approved by the European Commission.
